
July 13, 2021

An official announcement re: Marrowstone Music Festival performances August 6 & 7

Benaroya Hall has limited capacity for these performances as they ramp personnel back up after

an extraordinary year. At this time, a maximum of 400 orchestra-level tickets are

available for public purchase.

Additionally, Benaroya Hall staff requires all concert attendees to wear masks while within

the premises, including in the auditorium during the performance. Social

distancing will not be required but may be observed in the hall due to the abundance of

open seating.

Additional questions? Please email info@syso.org.


